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MEMORANDUM FOR THE DIRECTOR, NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE 

SUBJECT: Project, DORIAN Access - Colonel Donald H. Humphreys 
and Mr. Dwayne Anderson 

1. For some time I have been attempting to arrange Project 
Dorian access for the above two individuals, without success. 
The Director, DIA has informed me that personnel associated 
with the Program Director have informed him there is no 
current need for DoD arms control personnel to be briefed, 
since there are no current programs concerning Project 
Dorian which involve arms control matters. 

2. This view does not square with the facts as known to me. 
• General Fred Dean has informed me that Project Dorian does 
have application to the arms control and disarmament field. 
and that it may be used as an alternative to on-site in-
spection. While Project Dorian apparently was not approved 
primarily based on this role, its application in this field 
should not be disregarded. The high resolution expected and 
the capability for target differentiation would seem to make 
this a valuable means of acquiring intelligence. General 
Dean has also informed me that he must be able to discuss 
matters concerning Project Dorian with his OSD counterparts. 

3. Since a valid "need-to-know" apparently exists for five 
persons at the Arms Control and Disarmament Agency, it cer-
tainly does not seem unreasonable to have my two action 
officers also cleared. I would appreciate your assistance 
in resolving this natter. 

??0,4 
ARTHUR W. BARBhH 
Deputy Assistant Secy of Defense 
Arms Control 
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